
 

 

 

TENDER NOTICE 
 

Date: 25 January 2021 
To: Interested Consultants 
Contact: Maraea S. Pogi (maraeap@sprep.org) 
 
Subject:  Award of Contract 
 

Tender Name: Consultancy to review Vanuatu’s Department of Climate Change organisational 
structure and inter-sectoral arrangements to support ecosystem-based climate change 
adaptation solutions  
 
This notice is to inform all interested service providers that the above tender was awarded on 17 
December 2020 to: 
  

DDA International Consulting 
71-75 Shelton Street, WC2H9JQ 
London, UK 
 

With a value of approximately EUR 17,000. The duration of the contract is from 17 December 2020 to 
31/12/2021. 
 
 
Thank you for your interest and participation in this tender process. 

 
 
 
For any complaints regarding the Secretariat’s tenders please refer to the Complaints section on the 
SPREP website.  
https://www.sprep.org/accountability/complaints 
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